
Scooters India Limited 
(A Government of India Enterprise) 

1ST Floor Of 3/481, Vikalp Khand Gomti Nagar Lucknow UP 226010, India 
  CIN: L25111UP1972GOI003599 

Telephone No. 0522-3178490 
E-mail: rt1@bhel.in@gmail.com; Website: www.scootersindialimited.com 

 

 

Date: 31.03.2023 
BSE Limited, Mumbai 
1st Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001 

 
Subject: Intimation for Closure of Trading window 

 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Pursuant to the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 and clarification by BSE vide its 
circular no. LIST/COMP/01/2019-20 dated 02.04.2019, we inform you that the Trading Window of the 
Company will remain closed from Saturday, April 01, 2023 till 48 hours after declaration of the Financial 
Results for the Year and Quarter ended at March 31, 2023 for Designated Persons, Designated Employees 
and their relatives. 
 
The date of the Board Meeting for consideration of the financial results would be intimated in due course. 
 
We humbly request you to kindly take the above on your records.  
 
Thanking You,  
For Scooters India Limited,  
 
 
  
(Rupesh Telang)  
Chairman & Managing Director 
DIN: 09218342 
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